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WQ.424/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE   

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th OCTOBER 2019 

 

 

Question 

 

Further to the response to Written Question 366/2019, will the Chair advise members how the Planning 

Committee liaises with, or monitors the actions of, the Planning Officers considering revised proposals that 

have previously been considered by the Committee; if it does not, will he explain why not; and if it does, 

will he explain how this monitoring or liaison is evidenced? 

 

 
Answer 

 

Like all States Members, Committee Members are apprised of the list of new planning applications each 

week and are able, through the Chairman, to request any particular item to come before the Committee. The 

Chairman of the Committee and Director of Planning regularly exercise their own judgement to assess 

whether a matter needs to be put before the Committee again. There are no formal arrangements in place 

for the liaison with Officers or monitoring of applications which have been previously considered by the 

Planning Committee and which might be the subject of a revised application as it would be inappropriate 

for Planning Committee involvement at this stage in the process. 

 

 


